
From: Marie Nutter   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 3:47 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/ MCR PLAN 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to voice my support for freezing the urban boundary. I support farmland, and climate 
resilient, diverse urban neighborhoods.  
 
Expanding the urban boundaries would ruin one of my favourite parts of Hamilton: it's proximity to 
green space. I know people living in Toronto who have to drive for hours just to see a farm or real green 
space. That isn't who Hamilton is. Please freeze the urban boundary and protect Hamilton.  
 
Best, 
Marie Nutter  
Ward 4 resident  
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